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SEPTEMBER-OCTOBER 2023

Latvia Shipment- Received 10/7/23

We give thanks to God that our shipment arrived safety in Latvia and will be a blessing to the many
refugees who are seeking asylum there. 

GIVING

LAYETTES- The ladies of St. Paul’s Lutheran Church in Minden
donated 62 handmade Layettes. Pictured is Lola Meyer who
brought them to us at OGT. Thank you so much for your gift! 



PANAMA SHIPMENT- 10/16/23

UPDATES AT ORPHAN GRAIN TRAIN

PRE-SORT AND WAREHOUSE DOORS- Marv Kirchner and Gene Frank installed new doors  for the
main entry and pre-sort entrances of our warehouse. Thank you so much for your great work! 

GARAGE FLOORS- Gary Wieck and Terry Bricker worked to seal both of our garage floors. We are
thankful for their efforts and the outcome of their hard work in this space! 

“You will be enriched in every way so that you can be generous on every occasion, 
and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.” -2 Corinthians 9:11


